TO:

FROM:
DATE:

SUBJECT:

TOWN OF HARRISON
VILLAGE OF HARRISON
ATTORNEY’S OFFICE

MEMORANDUM

Ronald Belmont, Supervisor/Mayor
Members of the Town and Village Boards

Jonathan D. Kraut, Village Attorney
August 19, 2021

Proposed Stormwater Control Facility Easement and
Maintenance Agreement between the Town/Village of
Harrison and School of the Holy Child — 2225 Westchester Avenue

Attached for your consideration is a proposed Stormwater Control Facility Easement and
Maintenance Agreement in connection with the above-referenced property. I have reviewed the
documents with the Town Engineer and hereby recommend that the Boards authorize the
Supervisor/Mayor to execute the Agreement and related transfer documents.

JDK:1d
Attachment

cc: Michael Amodeo, Town Engineer



